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March 13, 2020 
 
Dear LAAC Families: 
 
We want to assure you that we will do anything we can to safely provide instruction to our students who 
are actively working toward graduation.  This includes a number of issues, and we know we can count 
on you to be good partners in this process. 
 

1. We will be distributing school computers for those who do not have a device in their home on 
the following dates and times.   Monday, March 16 9AM-10AM; 5PM-6PM.  To pick up a 
computer, you will need a parent or guardian present and proof of a working phone on site with 
you. 
 

2. New classes will be assigned before Monday, March 16, 2020.  These classes will require more 
frequent teacher interaction in order to assist us in verifying the student work.  They are also 
mobile compliant and will be accessible on any device.  This should be helpful to those who do 
not have home internet. 
 

3. Student online meetings will be scheduled each “school day.”  For a student to keep an active 
account and participate in instruction that day they will need to attend the online meetings as 
well as requesting online time to participate in assessments.  Students should check their email 
frequently.  Not knowing the time of the day’s online meeting is not an appropriate reason not to 
attend. 

 
Unfortunately, there is no “good way” to provide internet to everyone in our building or our district.  We 
strongly suggest that you explore options with your cell provider.  If you have not had internet in more 
than 90 days, live in a Comcast area, and receive state or federal assistance, you could consider Comcast 
Essentials for $9.95 a month.  More on that is available here: 
https://www.xfinity.com/support/articles/comcast-broadband-opportunity-program 
 
As always, I am here to help as I can.  Please be safe and well. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Tamara Webster 
LAAC Principal 


